Bitterman, Deborah

From: Pope, Von

Sent: Friday, February 15, 2013 11:18 AM

To: 'ARNETT, JOSEPH (DNR)'; 'Brigitte M Ranne'; mboyter@blm.gov; Ron Fox
(ron.fox@dfw.wa.gov); Stephen_Lewis@fws.gov

Cc: Bitterman, Deborah; Cordell-Stine, Kelly; Smith, Michelle

Subject: ULT Subcommittee documents for review.

Dear Ute Ladies’ Tresses Subcommittee Members,

Attached are three documents for your review/approval per the Ute Ladies’ Tresses Subcommittee (ULTS) meeting on
January 30, 2013. As we agreed in the meeting, responses are due back by February 25 on these documents.

The first document for your review/approval is the minutes from the January 30, 2013 meeting.

The second is the 2013 weed control proposal, this proposal focuses on blackberry and yellow flag iris control at the
PUD pond site. This is the first draft of this document and there was much discussion about how to proceed, so please
provide comments.

The last document for your review/ approval is the revised 2013 5-year survey for Ute Ladies’ Tresses along Rocky Reach
Reservoir. As agreed, the document now includes a few additional areas proposed by the Joe Arnett with the Natural
Heritage program.

30JAN2013 Meeting 2013_SPDI_ITIPCP 5 year survey
Minutes Fina...  _proposal.docx... proposal.docx

Once the 2013 weed control proposal and the 5-year monitoring proposal are approved, Chelan PUD will begin
implementing these proposals.

Please let send your approval or comments to these documents by February 25, 2013.
Sincerely,

Von

Von Pope

Wildlife Programs Manager

Chelan County PUD
(509) 661-4625
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*If you have any questions, please contact VVon Pope, Wildlife Program Manager
at Chelan County PUD, (509) 661-4625 or von.pope@chelanpud.org.






